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hoping to have a two-day informal meeting immediately prior to the
annual IAEA General Conference in late September.

Comment

14 For both liability and prior notification, the processes set in
train are rather vague and lacking in clear Terms of Reference to ensure
that the issues of concern to coastal states are adequately addressed.
But at. least there is, for the first time, some provision for continuing

international dialogue at the IAEA on issues of central concern to
coastal states.

15 This wider process through the IAEA can usefully complement the
dialogue we are seeking to achieve in our regional discussions with
shipping states.

16 We will be following these issues up in Vienna as we prepare, with
other coastal states, for further discussion on the Transport Resolution
at this year's IAEA General Conference (22-26 September).

End Message
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